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 Notice of Construction 

May 11, 2022 
Oak Bay Avenue Tree Replacement and 

Sidewalk Restoration Work  
  

The District of Oak Bay is continuing with the removal of the tree stumps on Oak Bay 
Avenue.  The work also includes the replacement of the surrounding damaged sidewalk 
and installation of new tree wells. 

Oak Bay’s Public Works crew will be at the next location on May 16, 2022 at 2250 Oak 
Bay Avenue in-front Side Street Studio.  If weather permits, the work is anticipated to 
be completed in 2 weeks.  Below is a plan showing the location.   

Some important items to be aware of: 

Traffic  
During construction, the sidewalk within the work area will be closed to the public and 
pedestrian detours will be in-place.  Parking on Oak Bay Avenue adjacent to the work 
will be reserved for Public Works Crew’s.  

Work Hours 
Public Works will work between 7:00 AM and 3:00 PM, Monday to Friday.   

We shall endeavour to keep any inconvenience to a minimum. Thank you in advance 
for your patience and understanding.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
the District of Oak Bay’s engineering department at (250) 598-3311 or by email at 
engineering@oakbay.ca. 
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